June 2023 Assembly

District 2 Report

Over 30 Al-Anon members from several districts joined our district for a Fellowship day.  After a good old-fashioned salad potluck, we enjoyed a couple of workshops and district member, Libby W. shared her experience, strength and hope with us.  It was a great afternoon!  Thank you to everyone who traveled to Spencer to join us!

One of our meetings has decided to close, so our little District is getting smaller. But the other groups are all active and growing, so that’s exciting. Especially when so many members value service. I am so very grateful to be a member of this fellowship

In service,

Luanne T.

